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Aileen McGarry

From: Denise Dickson

Sent: 18 March 2025 11:33

To: Denise Dickson

Subject: Offshore Renewable Energy Action Plan (OREAP): Consultation

From: DfE Energy Consumers <EnergyConsumers@economy-ni.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 March 2025 10:27 
Subject: Offshore Renewable Energy Action Plan (OREAP): Consultation on the Strategic Environmental Assessment 
(SEA) Environmental Report and Report to Inform Appropriate Assessment (RIAA) 

Dear stakeholder, 

On 27th February 2025, the Department for the Economy launched a consultation on the OREAP: SEA 
Environmental Report and RIAA. 

Information relating to this consultation can be found on the Departmental website at the following link - 
consultation. 

The consultation will remain open for 12 weeks and all representations should be submitted on or before 
23:59 on 22nd May 2025. 

Responses will be accepted via email or post as outlined below.  

Email: oreap_ni@rps.tetretach.com

Post:  
Elmwood House 
74 Boucher Road, Belfast, 
County Antrim, BT12 6RZ 

This publication represents a key step in the delivery of the Offshore Renewable Energy Action Plan 
(OREAP).  

Offshore Renewable Electricity Team 

Please find below the link to the Privacy notice outlining how personal data will be handled in relation to the 
Energy Strategy Stakeholder list.  
Privacy Notice - Energy Strategy | Department for the Economy (economy-ni.gov.uk)

If you no longer wish to receive these updates, please email energyconsumers@economy-ni.gov.uk and we 
will remove you from our mailing list. 

Energy Group 
Department for the Economy  

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in compliance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our privacy notice at 
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http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-information/privacy-statement. If you have 
received this email in error, please contact the sender and securely delete. You must not copy, share 
or take any further action with the information contained therein without approval. Any opinions 
expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council. Please consider the environment before printing.


